CHAIRS
Tricille has found an excellent buy on chairsso good, in fact, that we can't afford to
pass it up. We are asking for donations to
underwrite the cost. \$5.00 per person will
insure that you have a place to sit during the
meetings (and at other times). Pig into
those pockets, folks!!!!

MEMBERSHIP ROSTERS

Just what you've all been waiting for! The new membership rosters are available from Lynda Walker, or at the Dog House. This is a 1976 roster, so it should be current. If you have moved or changed your telephone number, please let us know. You won't receive one of these newsy Pawprints, if you don't

NEW LEGS
Grace Robinson, Training Director, needs to know those dogs who have received legs or degrees from Nov.- Feb. so she can up-date her records. She needs: When, Where, Score, Judge (if possible). Any and all judging comments re welcome.

PRILL TEAM

Karen Cotter, Drill Team Chairman, would like to announce that Drill Team Practice will be held every Thursday evening from 9:00-9:30 at the Dog House. Those interested should be present at that time.

The Pog Training Club of Pallas County Vol. 1, No. 1

The February meeting of the Dog Training Club of Dallas County will be held on February 3, 1976 at 7:30 p.m. at the Dog House. All members should make an effort to attend. As you know, 3 unexcused meeting absences result in dropping you from active membership. Those who have failed to turn in excuses for absences, please do so at the next meeting.

All outstanding dues should be paid at once to the treasurer, Maurine Leffingwell. Mon-paying members are not allowed to vote until dues are paid. Dues are \$10.00 per person, or \$15.00 per couple. Make checks payable to: D.T.C.D.C.

Office supplies are desparately needed for the Dog House. Such things as file folders, staplers, staples, file cabinets (if we can get a good price) would be greatly appreciated. If anyone has some connection with an office supply house, we need that information, too.

IN SYMPATHY
Our heartfelt sympathy is extended to Gloria Melson whose Yorkshire Terrier, Kelly, died Thursday, January 15, 1976.

NEW MEMBERS

Since November, 1975, our club has increased by ten new members. The Board of Pirectors and membership welcome you! Our new additions are:

James Maxwell Rt. 1, 103 Willow Wood Lane Red Oak, 75154 1/576-2959

Guy and Brenda Brown 210 S. Bishop Pallas, 75208 941-1031

Helen Cariotis 1322 Greenstone Lane Duncanville, 75116 296-4196

Holly Jack 2730 Bentley Dallas, 75211 331-1032

Tim and Maggie Powers 2036 Lymington Road Carrollton, 75006 245-1678

Bill and Olivia Reddick 918 Clear Springs Drive DeSoto, 75115 223-3748

Michael and Cindy Rucker 210 S. Bishop Dallas, 75208 941-9555 FUN MATCHES

Anyone knowing of upcoming Fun Matches or Shows, please let us know so that we can get the information into The Pawaprint. There are some show that we are unaware of. Contact Lynda Walker or Barry Rutherford, if you have the info.

PUGH FUN MATCH
The Pugh Fun Match will be held on Sunday, February 8,
1976, at Forum 303 in Arlington. Entries will begin
at 11:00 'til 12:30. Judging will begin at 1:00. Entry
fees are 3.50 for each class, and \$2.50 for the same
dog in another class. Both registered and non-registered
dogs can be entered. There will be Pre-Novice through
Graduate Novice cfasses. There is underground parking
behind Montgomery Ward's!

THE PAWPRINT
This is our first issue of The Pawprint. The newsletter is for you, our membership. If you know of any information that can be included, please let either Lynda Walker or Barry Rutherford know about it. We look forward to great things in later issues!

CAN DOGS READ?

Norma Walker says that Jean-Paul can! Get her to tell you the story.

HAPPY VALENTINE'S DAY FROM D.T.C.D.C.